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5.1 

PROPOSED CHANGE - 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
TERMS OF REFERENCE - PETROGLYPH 

By memorandum of May 3, 1991, Councillor Goucher, chairman of Petroglyphs 
Advisory Committee, requested Town Council to amend the Terms of Reference 
of the Petroglyphs Advisory Committee to allow for the addition of one new 
member, a representative from the Micmac community. 

ON MOTION of Councillor Goucher and Councillor Kelly, it was moved to amend 
the Terms of Reference of the Petroglyphs Advisory Committee to allow for the 
addition of one new member; a representative from the Micmac community. 

In speaking to the MOTION, Councillor Goucher reported that the Petroglyphs 
Advisory Committee (PAC) had received the final report from the consultants and 
that one of the recommendations had been to amend the membership of the 
committee to correct the lack of direct native input to committee decisions. 

In discussion of the MOTION, it was clarified that there had been difficulty 
maintaining the original provincial representative to the committee, a Micmac 
native, due to travelling distance between Cape Breton and Bedford to attend 
meetings. 

The MOTION was put to the meeting and CARRIED unanimously. 

CONTINUATION OF REVIEW - PROPOSED MPS (MAY 7. 1991 DRAFT) 
Presentation by BWAC Chair, Don Ambler re Intertidal Zone 
Councillor Cosgrove, BWAC member, introduced Chairman Ambler and the 
reason for his presentation on the intertidal zone. Councillor Cosgrove noted her 
NOTICE OF RECONSIDERATION at Town Council’s meeting on May 7 
regarding Council's rejection of BWAC’s recommended policies on the intertidal 
area. It was also noted that area residents, through the Bedford Bay Residents 
Association, had been invited to the upcoming BWAC meeting on June 29, 1991 
to participate in discussions on this topic. 

Mr. Ambler commented on the original staff position paper regarding the 
intertidal area dated September 11/90 noting that pre—confederation waterlots 
could be infilled by following federal/provincial navigational requirements; that 
infillin g had occurred without federal/provincial approval; and that Bedford should 
become involved in the preservation of the natural shoreline, improvement of 
water quality and protection of the intertidal zone habitat. 

Further, Mr. Ambler noted that BWAC was fully aware of the public concerns
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